
Parents’ Forum Evaluation  

Wednesday 13 March 2019 

Evaluation Results 
Thank you to all parents/carers who attended the evening and those who subsequently completed 

an online evaluation. The results are set out below. 

 

The school will look to run sessions in the future around bullying and curriculum support for parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school will continue to work with parents and students to improve awareness of safe internet 

and social media use. 

The pastoral team to further investigate Naked Truth Project with a view to sharing information with 

parents and students around the damaging impact of pornography. 


